
 
 
Please reach out to the Maryland Tiny House Coalition. The coalition is a volunteer group that 
began in July 2020 to coordinate planning ordinances by town and county and to strategize 
paths forward. The coalition meets to help local builders and residents better inform and 
strengthen their local representatives and planning staff's decisions to make tiny homes work 
with their existing ordinances. 
 
Please fill out an intake form at 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdfouUebamhK-gF-yxFBV0WTjGn8paK_kcadXpu
bSQKqtATw/viewform   
 
And please consider making a donation to the coalition's friends at Smalltimore Homes. Head to 
"Donate" at http://bit.ly/marylandtinyhousedonate 


